Town of Dryden Highway and DPW
Richard Young, Jr. - Highway Superintendent

March 15, 2021

We request a resolution to sell Truck # 4 2016 Chevy 2500HD Pick-Up Truck in the
amount of $30,000.00 to the Village of Freeville. We also request to sell Truck #5 2012
Chevy Sign truck and 2010 John Deere tractor on Auctions International. Money from the
Tractor sale will be put into budget A-1490.2 DPW Equipment. The sales of the trucks will
be put into Budget DA-5130.2.

Rick Young
Highway Superintendent

%
61 East Main Street email: RYoung@dryden.ny.us Phone: 607-844-8888
Dryden, New York 13053 Fax: 607-844-5188



